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TOWN OF BRISTOL 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

LOCAL CONCERNS – Harvey Road Classification 
 

The Selectboard will be holding a meeting on June 9, 2025 at 7:00pm to discuss the possible 
reclassification of Harvey Road from a Class 4 to a Class 3 town highway. Reclassifying this 
road would accommodate increased traffic volumes along the road and would enable eligibility 
for new funding opportunities. The scope of this project would include the existing bridge, which 
would be improved as well. The meeting will be held during the June 9th Selectboard meeting.  

Community members are encouraged to attend and share their input. Comments and questions 
may be presented in person at the meeting or submitted in writing prior to the meeting date. 

The meeting will take place at the Town offices located at 1 South Street, Bristol, VT. Remote 
access to this meeting will be over zoom with access information below. 

For more information regarding this project please direct questions to the 
townadmin@bristolvt.org or call the town offices at (802) 453-2410 ext. 1.  

 

Remote Access: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83091801793?pwd=u3kGskjVRwOGoKRJ1eF2XbaGGxIqri.1  
Meeting ID: 830 9180 1793 Passcode: 683634 Phone In: 1-646-558-8656 

 

mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83091801793?pwd=u3kGskjVRwOGoKRJ1eF2XbaGGxIqri.1

